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FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Ripe pears, sliced apples,
apricots, lemon curd and wet
stones on the nose. Medium-
bodied with fresh acidity and a
creamy texture. Straightforward,
solid and clean chardonnay. Drink
now.”

MARCH, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Ripe pears, sliced apples,
apricots, lemon curd and wet
stones on the nose. Medium-
bodied with fresh acidity and a
creamy texture. Straightforward,
solid and clean chardonnay. Drink
now.”

MARCH, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Ripe pears, sliced apples,
apricots, lemon curd and wet
stones on the nose. Medium-
bodied with fresh acidity and a
creamy texture. Straightforward,
solid and clean chardonnay. Drink
now.”

MARCH, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

91
POINTS

“Ripe pears, sliced apples,
apricots, lemon curd and wet
stones on the nose. Medium-
bodied with fresh acidity and a
creamy texture. Straightforward,
solid and clean chardonnay. Drink
now.”

MARCH, 2022


